
Good afternoon, 

We have been assured that the yearbooks will arrive today, and if not on the weekend (not the most 
solid assurances I have heard ...). 

Anyway, we will proceed as planned for Monday and Tuesday and if they are delayed, we will handle 
yearbooks separately when they arrive (fingers crossed). 

 

June 22-23rd (textbooks/lockers/yearbooks/awards pick-up); also ‘Flex Opportunities’ for 
students needing to complete additional work. 

*Report cards will be accessible on the student portal June 25th. 

* If coming for Flex Opportunities, please arrange times with your teachers in advance. 

 

 Textbooks/Lockers/Yearbooks/Awards Plan: 

Controlled entry:  Max 50 students in the building at a time: 

• Students return textbooks to their classroom teachers (if applicable)  

• Empty locker contents (if applicable)  

*after exiting the building* 

• Pick-up Yearbooks and Awards from the undercover area out front of the school (if applicable)  

**Students would only attend if any of the above apply. 

Monday June 22 (am):  Grade 11s 

*Last name A-G:  9-9:45 am 

* Last name H-N:  9:45-10:30 am 

* Last name O-Z:  10:30-11:15 am 

 Monday June 22 (pm):  Grade 12s 

* Last name A-G:  11:45 am-12:30 pm 

*Last name H-N:  12:30-1:15 pm 

* Last name O-Z:  1:15-2:00 pm 

 Tuesday June 23 (am):  Gr 9s 

*Last name A-G:  9-9:45 am 

* Last name H-N:  9:45-10:30 am 

* Last name O-Z:  10:30-11:15 am 

  



Tuesday June 23 (pm):  Gr 10s 

* Last name A-G:  11:45 am-12:30 pm 

*Last name H-N:  12:30-1:15 pm 

* Last name O-Z:  1:15-2:00 pm 

  

Take care, 

Todd Clerkson 

Principal 

 

 


